
Important Info – April 2020

NEWAY® Air Spring & Shock - Logo Change

Effective: January 2, 2020

Attention

SAF-HOLLAND will be supplying air springs and shocks for our air suspension product line with a NEWAY
logo starting January 2, 2020. This change will occur over several months and will be  by specific product 
lines within the air suspension portfolio. Performance as well as fit, form, and function requirements of the 
air springs and shocks have not been affected. The NEWAY branded products are interchangeable with the 
previous versions.

Aftermarket availability is not impacted in any manner.

Please contact your SAF-HOLLAND Sales or Customer Service Representative for any additional questions.
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